
                          

Roadwork to commence on Tuesday, 5/29. Crew’s will be working on new 

drainage culverts & storm sewer structures beginning on the Airport end of the 

Project and in driveway crossings along both sides of the road. The effected 

residents and businesses that may be affected will be contacted directly. There 

will be NO PARKING along the construction corridor on Bennett St beginning 

5/30/2019; No Parking signs will be posted for some asphalt removal operations 

on Bennett St from Zimovia Hwy to 2nd Ave. Traveling public should expect short 

delays in work areas. Please pay attention to signs in the areas, and keep an eye 

out for flaggers, crew, and pedestrians when traveling through this area. Thank 

you for your patience. 

Thank You, 

SECON Project Staff 


